
To Chair Prozanski and Vice Chair Thatcher, 

My name is Anna, I'm a resident of Oregon (Portland) and supporter of sexual assault survivors. I 
support the passing of SB 482 — an important step toward protecting vulnerable people.  

Having to renew restraining orders annually is traumatic and places an unfair burden on survivors. 

These protections should be permanent. 

Thank you, 

Anna McClain 

 


